
October 11, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for attending your parent/teacher conference. We teachers appreciate keeping 
connected with our students' parents. 

One parent asked for clarification on assignments. Specifically, we discussed the spelling list that 
comes home on Mondays. This is for students to practice their spelling words. They do NOT 
need to hand it in.  

Spelling lists: These lists are posted on Google classroom. Use it as a resource for your student to 
study weekly words. 

Reading Goals: Please hand the reading "booklet" in that came home last week. You may help 
your student set a reasonable reading goal. This is due at the end of Unit 2, Nov. 17. 

www.gomlc.org : Be sure to regularly check MLC's school website. It has the latest information 
plus a Parent Resources tab designed just for you.  

With joyful anticipation,  

 

Mrs. Olson 
3rd Grade Teacher 
 

 


